
  

     

 

 

 

 

 
Friday 16th September 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eythorne Elvington CP School 

 

It has been an incredibly busy week here at Eythorne Elvington and it is fair to say that 

the children are now fully back into the swing of learning and producing some lovely 

work in their books. 

Bank Holiday Monday 

A reminder that school is closed on Monday to allow us to celebrate the life of Her 

Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.  We look forward to having the children back with us on 

Tuesday morning. 

 

Pantomime 2022 

A reminder that monies for the pantomime trip in December organised by the school 

PTA need to be in by Friday 21st October.  Please contact the school office for more 

information if needed. 

PGL Residential 

A week today and we will be heading off for our weekend at PGL Bawdsey Manor.  

Please contact me if you have any questions.  We will be meeting with children next 

Wednesday to go over all of the finer details that they need to remember before Friday. 

Kent Test Results 

Parents who had children sitting the Kent Test can expect the results of these on 

Tuesday 17th October. 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 

Letters will be coming home next week with information about the clubs on offer this 

year and these clubs will start with effect from week commencing Monday 26th 

September. 

 

 

School Year 2022/2023 

 

Term 1 

 

1st September –21st October 

Bank holiday 19th September 

 

School Holiday 

 

24th October – 28th October 

 

Term 2 

 

Staff development day – 31st October 

1st November – 16th December 

 

School Holiday 

 

19th December – 30th December 

Bank holiday 2nd January 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Year 6 Residential – 23rd September – 26th 

September 

Harvest Festival – 30th September 

National Poetry Day – 6th October 

World Mental Health Day – 10th October 

Black History Week – 17th – 22nd October 

DT Day – 20th October 

School Photo’s – 18th October 

Year 6 Healthy Eating Jamboree – 20th 

October 

 

 

 

 

CONFIDENCE | AMBITION |PERSEVERANCE | EMPATHY | SUCCESS 
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Open Afternoons 

No sooner do we start one school year that we have to look ahead to the next one.  Parents 

with children starting primary school in September 2023 will be now considering schools, 

ready to make their applications before January.  We would encourage any families 

considering this school for their child to come and see us in full-flow at a time of their 

convenience so that they can get a true test of what life at Eythorne Elvington is like.  To 

make an appointment please contact the office on 01304 830376 or email 

office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Car Parking 

You should have received a letter this week asking for your support in around the local 

community regards the parking of cars and ensuring in particular that we do not block 

driveways at any point.  I have had a number of positive comments from parents in 

response to us continuing to address this issue and I thank you in advance for your support 

on this matter. 

Mr Nourish Birthday 

You should have received an e-mail this week with the menu for the day of Mr Nourish’s 

birthday, Thursday 6th October.  A special menu has been created to celebrate this day, so 

we hope to see many of the children enjoying this lunch.  Also there is a chance to win a 

prize with a competition - if your child wants to create a birthday card for Mr Nourish, all 

they need to do is create this at home and bring it into school. 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

Discovery 

Nancie - for an amazing first week at school. 

Jackson -  for growing in confidence with every day. 
 

Voyager 
Georgie - for her perseverance in spelling and writing. 

Posy- for her infectious smile and confidence in lessons. 

 

Challenger 

Ezmae - for being resilient and positive this week 

Hollie-Mae -  for being a supportive, friendly member of the class. 

 

Columbia 

Ruby- for her engagement and positivity in Columbia class.  

Dylan- for his perseverance with his reading in school and at home. 
 

Endeavour 

Magdalena – for an impressive start to her biography draft about William Harvey. Well 

done! 

Tee-Jay - for showing great pride in all of his work by having absolutely amazing 

presentation. 

 
 

Neil Garvey 

Headteacher 

 T: 01304 830376        E: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk         W: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 
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